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Robert O'Brien to meet with high school counselors and students from the
Chicago area who are interested in UCSD

April 26, 1978

Robert O'Brien, a member of the Office of Relations with Schools staff at the University of California, San
Diego, will be in the Chicago area during the week of May 1 for a series of meetings with high school counselors
and students interested in UC San Diego.

A special evening session has been scheduled Wednesday, May 3, for interested students and their parents.
The meeting will begin at 7:30 p.m. in the Pan Am Room at the Hyatt Regency O'Hare, 9300 W. Bryn Mawr near
O'Hare International Airport. Reservations are not necessary.

O'Brien will cover such topics as admission requirements, academic programs, costs, financial aid, student life
and general campus activities on the San Diego campus. Color slides will be shown and several UC San Diego

alumni now living in the Chicago area will attend.

UC San Diego, one of the nine campuses in the University of California system, has an enrollment of some
8,000 undergraduate students and 2,000 graduate students. Located on the coast just north of San Diego, the
San Diego campus has strong programs in the sciences, the social sciences and the humanities.

For information contact: Paul W. West
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